
 

 

 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
Request for Proposals  

 
The Lower Connecticut River Valley Council of Governments is seeking to engage the services of a consulting 
firm to provide planning and engineering services for the preparation of contract plans and documents for the 
following transportation project: 
 
Federal Project - Lower Connecticut River Valley Regional Safe Streets for All Comprehensive Safety Action 
Plan 
 
Firms responding to this request should be of adequate size and sufficiently staffed to perform the assignment 
described above.  The Consulting  Engineering firm will be evaluated and selected based on design and technical 
competence, the capacity and capability to perform the work within the time allotted, past record of 
performance, and knowledge of Federal, State, and Municipal procedures. 
 
 All proposals will be given equal consideration. Minority, women-owned and disadvantaged business 
enterprises are encouraged to apply. The selected firm must meet all Municipal, State, and Federal affirmative 
action and equal employment opportunity practices. 
 
Proposals must be received by RiverCOG by November 30, 2023. Statements should be delivered electronically 
to elopresti@riverCOG.org Responses received after this time may not be considered. 
 
 Any RFQ questions should be submitted in writing to elopresti@riverCOG.org Submitted questions and answers 
will be posted to https://www.rivercog.org/publicnotices/ 
 
More information about this project is available through the RiverCOG website at https://www.rivercog.org/ 
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